
 
 

Churchdown Club November newsletter 
 
Open Mic Night – 3rd Saturday of the month staring on Saturday 16 November! - Are you a 
budding performer or desperate to show off a hidden talent, we would welcome musical 
and comedy performances!! 
 
Medium Night: a few tickets remain, grab your mates and come down for a fantastic night 
of Mediumship in the function room on Friday 22 November – this night we will also be 
running gin promotions from the wide variety of gins. 
 
Christmas raffle: please remember to pick your Christmas draw squares for 50p each at the 
bar, amazing prizes to be won: 1st prize £100, 2nd prize £50, 3rd prize £25 plus many more 
prizes including wine, spirits and cuddly toys, if you are a local business we would be very 
grateful for any raffle prize donations!! 
 

 
CHRISTMAS SCHEDULE OF EVENTS:  
Friday 6 December -  the end of year quiz, an extended quiz with bigger prizes! 
Sunday 15, a 2 course Christmas lunch – booking for this is essential! 2 courses £10 – choice 
of main course and dessert or cheese and biscuits 
Monday 16 - Christmas Folk at The Club! 
Friday 20 - from 5.45 – 6.30 pm, join Gloucester Xcelsior band for carols, mince pies and 
mulled wine in the bar area 
Saturday 21 December Christmas dinner dance £25 per head, book early to avoid 
disappointment  
Saturday 21 the return of the very popular Risky Galore band 
Christmas Eve – Tuesday 24 DISCO!!! 
Christmas Day – opening 11-1pm 
Saturday 28 December – festive open mic night! 
New Year’s Eve - Tuesday 31 LIVE music from Nitelife Duo 
 
Handyman & bar staff: We are looking for a (approx.) 10 hour a week handyperson to take 
on some jobs and to help with the upkeep of the Club once the refurbishments are 



completed – please email your interest. Additionally, we are continuing to look for casual 
staff to help out behind the bar and kitchen, duties may include waitressing, and food 
preparation in the kitchen, as a result a food hygiene certificate would be desirable, again 
please email or pass onto relatives who may be interested in some causal employment. 
 
Budding Bingo caller? Very generously we had the offer from Alan to host a ‘pub quiz’ for us 
a few months ago and is has been a great success, sometimes getting rather competitive. 
We are looking for someone to help us out as a bingo caller on the second Friday of every 
month, this would of course be in return for a pint or two, please email if you would like to 
take this on (it could even be done on a rota basis) 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read the November newsletter, any feedback as always is 
welcome. 
See you all over the festive period. The staff and Committee at Churchdown Club. 


